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Term 2 – October – December 2016

A very warm welcome back after the October break. I hope you all had a lovely, relaxing holiday. We have a very busy and productive term ahead and the children are getting back into the swing of things already!  

Timetable
Monday       - P.E. with me 
Tuesday       - Library (every fortnight starting 25th October. Please ensure your child brings back their library book before the next visit. This can be handed into the library directly or we have a box in the classroom).
Wednesday   - Drama with Mrs McGillivray
Thursday      - Music with Mrs Minto
Topic
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This term in our topic we will be exploring “Our Community”. Part of our learning will take place outdoors where we will visit a variety of places in and around Kintore. We will begin with a community walk around Kintore and we hope that by exploring our local community we can discover the different roles people play and how they can help us. We are always looking for people to come in and talk to us about their real life jobs. If this is something you or any of your family would like to share with us then let me know. 

Outdoor Learning dates:

Tuesday 8th November (Around Kintore)

Thursday 17th November (To Hallforest Castle)
Wednesday 23rd November (Visit the Church)
We will be venturing outdoor in all weather conditions. Please provide your child with appropriate clothing for the conditions. 
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Classwork

This term we will continue to learn our initial sounds and new common words in phonics. We will build on our blending skills to enable us to create words and use our common words in a variety of contexts throughout our writing. In Maths, we will continue to work with numbers and Addition within 10. We will also explore time - introducing o’clock, Days of the Week, Months of the Year and Seasons. We will be learning how to use real objects and pictures to collect information by sorting, tallying and counting through our data handling work.

Homework

Homework will continue to be handed out on a Thursday and should be returned the following Wednesday.  Tasks will reinforce what your child has been learning in class. Once completed please sign your child’s homework task. Please return homework in the blue homework folder provided. Reading books and sound booklet should be kept separate in your child’s book bag and not handed in with the homework folder.
Things to Remember 
· Children should come to school with appropriate clothing for the weather conditions as we will go outdoors as much as possible. If your child comes to school in wellies, please ensure they have a change of shoes for the classroom.

· Please can you check that all clothes are labelled. 

Dates for your diary
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Monday 14th & Tuesday 15th November – In-service Days
· Saturday 19th November – Christmas Fair
· Friday 25th November – Scottish Book Trust BookBug afternoon
· Friday 9th December – P1 Christmas Sing Along
· Monday 19th December – P1 Christmas party
· Wednesday 21st December – Church Service & End of Term 2.
If there is anything you would like to discuss, or information to share about your child, please feel free to contact me either by writing a note in your child’s home/school notebook, catching me at the end of the day or by contacting the school office.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Cooper

